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Retirees Who Submit Resignations by 
Monday, April 29 Will Receive $25,000 

The 61 retirees who submitted their resignations by 
Friday, February 15 will receive the $25,000 incen-
tive in accordance with the memorandum. Addi-
tionally, the window has been extended. Any eli-
gible Bargaining Unit member who submits a 
retirement resignation by Monday, April 29 
will also receive the $25,000 incentive. Resig-
nations cannot be rescinded.  

Bargaining Chairperson Larry McKiernan (SUI) re-
ported on the incentive at Council February 19. 
June retirees Linda Camacho (SHS) and Kim Saha-
gian (LMI) were told they would each receive 
$25,000.  

Superintendent Commits to No RIF 
The Bargaining Team met Tuesday, February 19 and amended the Retirement Declaration Incentive 
Memorandum of Understanding. Included in the Memorandum’s Disclosures “MUSD will not have 
a Reduction in Force (RIF) for the 2019-2020 school year.” The District retains the right to 
non-reelect probationary and temporary contract Bargaining Unit members.  

Bargaining Team  Continues to Work Toward Settlement 
The Bargaining Team is attempting to finalize 2018-2019 compensation 
in the next few weeks. To that end the team will meet with the District 
on the following dates: 

Tuesday, February 26 

Tuesday, March 5 

Thursday, March 14 

Tuesday, March 19 

Monday, March 25 

Chairperson Larry McKiernan’s team includes Paul Chavez (SHS), Gabriela Orozco Gonzalez (MGE), 
David Navar (WGE), and Jessica Zwaal (MAI), Executive Director Kathy Schlotz serves as an advisor 
to the team.  




